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#34 Roland J. Groome Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron

 

Phone: 306-757-5266 (leave a message)

 

E-mail: 34aircadets@gmail.com                                                                        Website: 34aircadets.ca

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CONTACT THE OFFICE PRIOR TO MONDAY NIGHT PARADE IF YOUR 
CADET WILL NOT BE AT PARADE.  We had  66.7 % present with 76 % with the people that had notified 
the office of their absence.

 

 

THERE IS NO PARADE NEXT MONDAY, 19 FEB-ENJOY FAMILY DAY.        

 

        Regular parade resumes on the 26th of Feb.

******

Cadet Supply will be open between 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. on Monday evenings.  Cadets, please ensure that 
you visit supply during these OPEN hours if you need to. ******

 

Upcoming IMPORTANT events-

 

Friday, 16 Feb

Tri-Service Cadet Dance at Eagles Hall (1600 Halifax ST) 
7-10PM
Free tickets, please see Capt Hamm
Cadets may bring 1 guest.  The guest will require their own ticket
More information, please contact 41chair@skacl.ca
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DOOR PRIZES!!!!! 

Saturday, 10 March

Silent Auction and Dinner 
Highland Curling Club (348 Broad St)
Cocktails at 5PM, Dinner at 6PM
$40 per person
Must by 19 years of age to attend
For more information please contact Pat H  at 306-924-1231
Looking for donations for prizes, big or small Canteen prices are now $1.00 per item.

Parent Update

Please check out the website for information on Scholarships available to the cadets.  There is a new one 
this year that may be an interest to many of you: Alex Venebles Scholarship in Engineering
Parent Screening candidates, if you are waiting for your screening interview, please contact Robert 
Parker:  306-536-8907

NCO Update

The NCO will be holding a Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser in early March.  We are less than a thousand dollars 
to our goal.  Remember all this fundraising goes right back into cadets to help us enrich the cadet 
program.  Thank you/Merci.   Respectfully FSgt Palmer, NCO President

AND  CONGRATULATIONS to the curling team of the three Stroeders and Lazurko with coach Joe 
Stroeder.    They won the Gold Medal at the Zone 5 Curling on Sunday, the 11th of February.   They will 
advance to the Provincial Competition in Nipawin on the 3rd of Mar. 

 

Scholarship Information
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